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ICOR, Ltd 

Attn: Ike Singh, Program Manager 

P.O. Box 406 

Middleburg, VA 20118 

 

Re:  Underground Storage Tank (UST) Notification Form receipt for:  

 Graham Holdings/Robinson Terminal, 501 N. Union St. Alexandria, VA 22314; FacID 

3024337 
 

Dear Mr. Singh: 

 

Thank you for submitting a Virginia DEQ Water Form 7530-2, Notification for Underground Storage 

Tank(s) and Closure Assessment, which we received on April 27, 2016, for the subject facility.  

 

  We have updated our files and database to reflect these changes and show that three 8,000 gallon 

diesel USTs were removed from the ground on March 23, 2016.  

 

Future updates to this information should be sent to this office.  Please include the referenced FacID 

on any correspondence for this site.  Should you have any questions, you may call me at (703) 583-

3882 or e-mail me at sharon.allen@deq.virginia.gov.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Sharon Allen 

 Petroleum Facility Inspector 

 

cc: File 

 Russ Wheeler – RTN East LLC 
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